
 

      All Saints’ C Of E  

            Primary School 

 

2F visited Ilkley Library as part of their celebrations 

for World Book Day.  All the children had fun dressing 

up as their favourite book character and donated £1 to 

Comic Relief. 

‘In foundation Stage we baked 

lots of buns and decorated them 

to raise money to adopt an en-

dangered animal.  We raised 
£36 in 2 days - selling to Key 

Stage 1 at play time.   

We had a vote and decided that 

we would adopt a snow  

leopard.’ 

 Bonjour! 

Our Year 3 and 4 children joined with our Year 5 and 

6 children recently to watch a very energetic and 

enjoyable play presented almost entirely in French by 

a visiting theatre group. They were able to join in 

using the French they have been learning throughout 

the school year.  

As part of our fund raising for Comic Relief 

some of the children took part in our lunch 

time talent show All Saints’ has talent. 

 

We raised 

£788.25 for 

Comic Relief 



 

 

 

Easter Blessings 

What an amazing term we have enjoyed and we are looking  
forward to finishing with our year 3&4 production of “Splash!” on Tuesday afternoon 
and Thursday evening.   
The children have achieved so much this term including raising substantial amounts 
of money to support World Book Day and Comic Relief’.  
 

We are attending All Saints’ Church on Friday morning for our Easter Service at 9.45am, this is not usually 
an event for parents as the whole school go to worship but there will be some limited seating available par-
ticularly for parents who volunteer to help walk the children to Church.  

 
The recent parent evenings were really successful and it was great to see so many parents and carers 
attending and feeling very proud of their child’s achievements. Many thanks to all the staff. 
 

Just to remind 4E that swimming will start on Monday  13th April. 
 
I would like to wish you all many blessings for the Easter holidays and look forward to seeing our children 
again on Monday 13th April, having eaten many eggs and Hot Cross buns! 

Sports News 

“The Year 5/6 girls football team have been 

unbeaten all season and were crowned 

Wharfedale League champions last week – well 

done.” 

The end of the cross country season was 

marked by great performances at the Nell Bank 

Relays. Special thanks to Mrs Coy for all her 

hard work! 

Years 3/4 and 5/6 both had visits to the 

church last week to learn and discuss the 

Easter story. Thanks to Carol Stewart and 

everyone at the church  for sharing their 

time and knowledge with the children. 

Yr 5/6 have been learning all about extreme environ-

ments this term culminating in some stunning artwork 

based on Africa. 


